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Peninsula Tennis Club

Upcoming Events & Activities

Friday, November 7th 7th Club Hold'em Poker
Tournament

Tuesday, November 18th Quarterly Membership Meeting
Saturday, December 13th Holiday Party

Tennis Activities News: Jeff Schubiner
Thank you to everyone who participated in this year's Men's Singles
Tournament. It was a tremendous field of players, complete with very

exciting and close matches leading up to the finals. We had two draws




this year - Open and 3.5. The results are as follows:

Open Draw
Finals: Brian Heimbecker defeated Dan Mulready: 6-0, 6-

Consolation: Joe Feeney defeated Christian Reilly: 6-0, 6-3
3.5 Draw

Finals: Tim Luceno defeated Matt Dowling: 7-5, 6-7, 1-0
Consolation: Peter Stevenson defeated Joel Selcher: 6-3, 6-4

Membership News: Kenny March

The following activities have taken place during October:

Congratulations to our new members. Photos will be seen in the J anuary
Drop Shot.
David & Jennifer Bressie - Mackenzie ('97), Gillian (00) &

Jacqueline ('o1)
Lauren & Brian Mathews - Cole ('02) & Lily ('06)

Member Resignations:

Karen Monson

Mary Powell/Adam Messinger

New Applicants:

Scott Smith (Sponsors - Paz & Jarrett)




Manager: Lona Means

Help! Our brand new courts have black & blue markings all over them.

Please test your tennis shoes to make sure you have the "non marking"

tennis only type shoe. Additionally, water is the only beverage permitted
on the courts at all times.

Registration begins November 17th for the Adult Over 40 league and the

Adult Over 40 Mixed league playing January through March. Please let
me know if you would be interested in captaining a team.

The pool heater has been turned off as of November 1st. The pool will re-

open on May 1st.

Nag-nag-nag please sign in all guests at the sign in podium!

Club Improvement Committee: Stuart Batchelor

The Club Improvement Committee (CIC) has been working to update the
trash bins and installing the new dry bar and BBQ counters. The
cabinets have all been installed and we are now working on getting the
new tops fabricated. Once the tops are on, we will get the new ice maker
and water dispenser up and working. These new counters should
provide considerable functionality to our USTA league teams and those
that enjoy the BBQ area by early November. We have some other
projects under consideration and welcome input from all members on

suggestions on what needs to be addressed around the club. Please send

any comments to Lona.




Tennis Pro: Milosh Stephanovich
Please help me welcome our new assistant pro, Jean Paul Gulino. He was

born in Nice, France, on May 9, 1977. Jean Paul was introduced to tennis
by his dad around the age of five and has carried that passion ever since.
He has competed both regionally and nationally since a young age, as
well as playing a couple of years on the international tour, Jean Paul

migrated to the United States to study and to keep competing in tennis.

That is where we met, and have been competing in doubles together

quite successfully. Jean-Paul has taught tennis for many years, and is a

USPTR certified tennis professional. I know you will really like what he
has to offer.
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